
From: Jungerberg, Bonnie
Sent: 7/19/2013 11:42:08 AM
To: shannon@consciousventuresgroup.com (shannon@consciousventuresgroup.com)

edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Michael.Picker@gov.ca.gov (Michael.Picker@gov.ca.gov); 
nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov (nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Raul.DeLaRosa@gov.ca.gov (Raul.DeLaRosa@gov.ca.gov); Williams, Geisha 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GJWD); Wan, Fong 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FXWl); Woemer, Bob 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=R1 WA1); I Redacted

Cc:

Redacted
paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E response to LSA letter dtd 6/26/13

Hello Shannon,

Please see attached letter in response to LSA’s letter dated June 26, 2013.

Please let| Redacted
know if you would like to speak with Fong.

enow if you would like to speak with Geisha and let me

Thank you ~ Bonnie

Redacted

Energy Procurement
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted

On Jul 16, 2013, at 11:28 AM, "Howerton, Donald P" <DPHk@pge.com> wrote:

Geisha and Fong,

A cross-functional team led by Bob Woerner and myself developed a suggested 
response to the LSA letter you received on June 26, 2013. Please review the 
draft response and let me know if you have any questions or would like to 
discuss.
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When developing the draft response, we considered Governor’s Office 
communication (the Nick Chaset letter, received by PG&E via the CPUC 
Energy Division) on the issue as well as ongoing internal discussions on 
process improvement between EP and EGI. In addition to members of our 
respective EP and EGI teams, Mark Krause and Redacted 
and provided comments to the draft response.

both reviewed

A larger, cross-functional EP and EGI working group has been formed and is 
meeting regularly to develop enterprise-wide strategies to address ongoing 
interconnection and commercial concerns. I would also be happy to discuss 
this effort more fully with you.

Thanks,

Don

Donald P. Howerton

Director, Renewable Transactions

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

77 Beale Street, B2SJ

San Francisco, CA 94105

donald.howerton@pqe.com

(415) 973-7276 Office

(415) 632-9015 Cell
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